Orienteering at The Valley of Desolation, Bolton Abbey, on Sunday 16th March

This is one of the larger orienteering races of the year put on by Airienteers. 

Orienteering is basically a cross country navigational race run on a time trial basis.  There are 16 different lengths of course in total.
We have arranged two courses suitable for runners who might like to give orienteering a try.  The distances are approximately 8k (Purple, Course 11) and 5k (Red, Course 12).  The times you are likely to take will be comfortably in excess of what you would take over the same distances on the road.  Shoes with a good grip would be an advantage.  It is not advisable to wear shorts if you are taking short cuts through woodland, which you may.
We have kept the navigation simple.  All the controls, which you have to visit in order, are either on line features (paths, walls, fences, streams or within sight of them.)  If you are uncertain you should be able to stay in touch with one of these.  If you can use a compass it might be helpful, but it is far from essential on these courses.  There will be maps of the area with example courses for you to study before you run.  These will be available at enquiries (Aireport).

Entry is £6.50 (you can run as a pair if you wish for the same fee – but with one map between you).  Parking is at Bolton Abbey Riverside.   The parking is £5.50, but gives you access to all the Bolton Abbey car parks for the day, so it is best to come with a car full.

Further details can be found at www.aire.org.uk    If  you know a lot of people who intend to come it would be worth leaving a message for Chris Burden  on 01274 583853 a week before the race to ensure we produce enough maps.
